
 

 

 

 

  

Daily Bulletin 

Friday, September 27th, 2019 

Although it was this week that thousands of schools and youth organizations across the United States participated 

in Start with Hello Week, we hope that you take the philosophy into your everyday life that the simple act of saying hello 

can make someone’s day. It is small but powerful actions that promote connectedness and inclusion. As we have stated 

this week, social isolation is a growing concern throughout the nation. Here at CMS, we want everyone to feel like they 

belong and are connected to each other. Remember, always follow the Cougar Way and choose kindness. Go Cougars!    

 

Grab your Cougar Bucks and come to the Student Store during lunch to buy ice cream. If you have earned TWO 

Cougar Bucks by participating in school activities or by being a person of character, you may use those Cougar Bucks 

on Fridays at the student store for a delicious treat!   

 

Congratulations to yesterday's Spirit Winner - Michael Dowse- Please see Mrs. Wells in C9 during break to choose 

your prize. Keep showing your spirit each Thursday for your chance to be entered into the raffle and earn a Cougar 

Buck!     
 

Check your CUSD email today! The library emailed notices yesterday to all students listing all items that you currently 

have checked out. Return or renew the items you no longer need, and go talk to a friendly librarian if you have any 

questions about what is (or isn't) listed on your library notice. 

 

Attention all tortoise lovers. Gobi is back in the library today. Come say "hello!" 
 

Grab a partner and come out to the main quad during lunch for a Fun Friday Activity. Each participant receives one 

Cougar Buck and the winners receive two! 

 

Attention All Students: We will be having our first Science Olympiad informational meeting today at lunch in Mr. Guzzi’s 

classroom.  

Hey, 8th graders, if you want to learn more about "The ten-dollar Founding Father without a father" who "Got a lot 

farther by working a lot harder, by being a lot smarter, By being a self-starter." stop by the library and check out our books 

on Alexander Hamilton, and the people and events of his time. 

Serve A Thon Pizza Lunch: If you earned $100 or more in our Serve-A-Thon fundraiser, you will be receiving an 

orange wristband in your 1st period class.  At lunch, head to the back of the gym, on the grass area to collect your slice.  If 

you don’t receive a wristband in first period and believe you raised $100 or more, see Mrs. Rice in the office at break. 

The Cross Country Team will have their first home meet today at 4:00 p.m. Good Luck Runners! 

 

The 6th Grade WiffleBall Tournament of Donuts Starts TODAY at lunch.  Come out and watch the fun! 

 

Happy Birthday to:  

Also, a very Happy Birthday to everyone celebrating over the weekend:  

 1 7:45 a.m. – 8:35 a.m. 

2 8:40 a.m.  – 9:30 a.m. 

Break 9:30 a.m. –  9:40 a.m. 

3 9:45 a.m. – 10:35 a.m. 

4 10:40 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 

Lunch 11:30 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

5 12:05 p.m. – 12:55 p.m. 

6 1:00 p.m. – 1:50 p.m. 

7 1:55 p.m. – 2:45 p.m. 


